
Doctoral Programme in Drug Research (DPDR): travel grants
for international or national visits on 2015

Doctoral students of the DPDR of the University of Helsinki are invited to apply for travel grants
for research visits during 2015.Travel grants are intended for:

· National or international visits (minimum 2 weeks) for scientific work in laboratories and
institutions to acquire new skills and methods, in order to improve the applicant’s PhD
thesis work and training. The support is for travel and accommodation costs, and other
possible visit related expenses (daily allowance cannot be included in the grant and cannot
be applied afterwards from the faculty or the research group).

The eligible DPDR grant applicant:

· Will work abroad or outside Helsinki in Finland in year 2015 for his/her PhD project
· Will enclose all receipts related to the travel expenses with the travel expense report by
15.12.2015

Applications

The application should be addressed to the Board of DPDR at the latest November 28 th, 2014.

 The following information must be included:

· Membership in the DPDR
· Description of the reasons for visit and benefits for the scientific career development
· Description of the work during the visit
· Host research group and link to website (or mail address) of the host unit
· Planned period for the visit
· Estimated travel costs and total funding granted/applied for the visit

The amount of awarded grant will be decided case-by-case.

After the travel, a short report (e.g., description of progress in PhD project) and description of
actual travel budget should be submitted to the DPDR Board (via Coordinator).

Normal University routines with respect to travel plans (see:
https://flamma.helsinki.fi/portal/home/sisalto?_nfpb=true&_pageLabel=pp_list&placeId=HYMIG
R_B1_9146) and billing should also be adhered to (see:
http://blogs.helsinki.fi/reenila/description-page/)

A brief, free form application is to be addressed to: ilkka.reenila @ Helsinki.fi


